
 

 

 

Daily update 
(13 June 2024, 10.25am) 
  
Topics in this Core Brief: 

• Showcasing our staff  
• Help cut down on waste with reusable food and drink containers at QEUH 
• Medical and Dental - Consultant Grade Discretionary Points  
• Quality Strategy newsletter 
• Active Staff spring walking challenge thanks 

 

Remember, for all your latest news stories, visit the Staffnet Hub: 

GGC-Staffnet Hub - Home (sharepoint.com) 

 

Showcasing our staff  

As we continue to showcase our Excellence Award winners, today we feature the 
Global Citizenship winner – Dr Ceilidh Dunn. 

Dr Dunn has visited Gambia twice to provide support to children with undiagnosed 
heart conditions.  She help set up diagnostic services in paediatric cardiology in the 
Edward Francis Small Teaching Hospital in Banjul, and trained staff to use donated 
Echo machines.  The hospital in Banjul has gone from having no diagnostic 
services in paediatric cardiology to now having four machines and trained staff. 

Click here to watch a video about the teams and read about all the winners here.  

 
Help cut down on waste with reusable food and drink containers at QEUH 
 
On Thursday 13 June new reusable containers for food and drinks will be 
introduced in the staff canteens and Aroma cafes at the QEUH. 
 
Use of reusable containers will not be compulsory and staff should not worry if they 
do not have a reusable cup or container.  
 

https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Staffnet?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8TWFyZ2FyZXQuQnJvZGllQGdnYy5zY290Lm5ocy51a3xiZmIwMzQ0NjIzOGU0NDMzNzI4ZTA4ZGM2NWQ5M2Q4ZnwxMGVmZTBiZGEwMzA0YmNhODA5Y2I1ZTY3NDVlNDk5YXwwfDB8NjM4NDk3MjMwOTE1NjMzMjI3fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=enN3K2xHaXBlclNXcUVLa0h0bndJR0pWK0FWRmNwTmhLMXh4OCtlY21Pdz0%3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DKjYzrvnjt5Q&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249425370%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6QGuPJEqU9539BSs7OiLw480nqezU2la7NFbWJ0iRZI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcelebrating-success%2Fexcellence-awards-2024%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249437293%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FySY%2FqvgaljVpNSztilE2yFmHIQJjuK2VCyFsPOrB5g%3D&reserved=0


 

However, across NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde, food outlets currently give out 
2.5 million disposable cups and containers every year, at a cost of £350,000 a 
year, and giving staff the opportunity to switch to reusable containers will help us all 
to reduce plastics waste, meet NHSGGC’s sustainability targets on its journey 
towards net zero, and make significant financial savings. 
 
Staff will be able to bring along a suitable container or reusable cup of their own, to 
be filled with the food or beverage of their choice.   
 
Alternatively, high-quality containers will be available to buy at the QEUH first floor 
restaurant, ready for filling on the day and re-use the next time a customer orders 
food or drinks. 
 
However, if you forget your cup or food container, please don’t worry – you will still 
receive your food or drink in a traditional single-use container. 
 
If you would like to know more about the move to reusable containers, or if you 
have a question about their introduction, we have put together some additional 
information below to help you. Alternatively, please send your query to 
sustainability.team@ggc.scot.nhs.uk and we will do our best to help you. 
 
For more information, visit Staffnet. 

Medical and Dental - Consultant Grade Discretionary Points  

The 2023/2024 Consultant Discretionary Points process is currently underway and 
Consultants eligible to apply in this round were sent invite letters via email on 
Friday 7 June 2024.   

Consultants wishing to apply this year should note that the closing date for 
applications is Friday 19 July 2024 at 5pm.  

If you wish to know more about this process please visit HR Connect using the 
following link: NHSGGC Medical and Dental Policies 

Quality Strategy newsletter 

The eighth edition of the Quality Strategy newsletter is now available. This edition 
will focus on:  

• Virtual Accelerated Design Follow-up Event 
• International Advisory Group 
• Quality Management System Self-Evaluation Tool Focus Groups 
• Quality Strategy Timeline and Update 

 

file://xggc-fsrv-01/shares/Communications/Corporate%20Communications/Internal%20Comms/Briefs/2024/sustainability.team@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-Communications-PublicEngagement/SitePages/Help-us-cut-down-on-waste-with-reusable-food-and-drink-containers-at-QEUH.aspx?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8TWFyZ2FyZXQuQnJvZGllQGdnYy5zY290Lm5ocy51a3w0YmZiMWQ2MThjMDY0NTkwOGJiNTA4ZGM4Yjg2MTZjYnwxMGVmZTBiZGEwMzA0YmNhODA5Y2I1ZTY3NDVlNDk5YXwwfDB8NjM4NTM4NjU1MjQ5NDQ4MjA3fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=bDFKeTNiMkJhdHpuS3VYcVdKWURnZE9yVWRhSENqbWpBNTFialNvd0pjcz0%3d
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fhrconnect%2Fpolicies-and-staff-governance%2Fmedical-and-dental-policies%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249462148%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=i2Z7m6MiMSnO0u6lLEqGjvgLkBAKpVWqMGeK36hpCmI%3D&reserved=0


 

 

NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde Quality Strategy Newsletter 

Welcome to Issue 8 of our newsletter for the Quality Strategy. If you 
missed our previous newsletters, you can find them here: 

Go to this 
Sway 

 

 

Active Staff spring walking challenge thanks 

Congratulations to all our colleagues that completed the four week spring challenge 
to convert over 40 different types of activities and track steps to exceed walking the 
distance of the world by over 225%. 

We are pleased to report that staff from all directorates, job families and pay bands 
were represented across the final 997 participants. Indeed we even had two teams 
comprising Non-Executive Board Directors, wishing to highlight their commitment to 
Active Staff and the positive impact that walking has on the health and wellbeing of 
staff.  

Thanks to all those that took part in the weekly competitions too, the entries were 
all of such a high standard. To ensure we continue to improve for our next 
challenge planned for autumn 2024, all those that participated will soon receive an 
evaluation form.  

In the meantime we also have the Active Staff Survey open so please complete 
(whether you regularly attend or have never attended any events) and help shape 
the future of the programme. 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FBDZNdDQS5Migdncn%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249479907%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oZaAG%2F6AFQZnivoZcY%2BzqDfhyePxNYEi%2FM64koIAcms%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FBDZNdDQS5Migdncn%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249489520%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xIJTlgkVeVnx3AU6Gjpuix%2F9pGqEv2iCjqslnKSnqPI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FBDZNdDQS5Migdncn%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249489520%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xIJTlgkVeVnx3AU6Gjpuix%2F9pGqEv2iCjqslnKSnqPI%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flink.webropolsurveys.com%2FS%2F1C27DB249FE93D39&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249498591%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bmmr72udYRIQJhc8garcP1NSKIFVT6IBFbTYi67vzS8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsway.cloud.microsoft%2FBDZNdDQS5Migdncn%3Fref%3Demail&data=05%7C02%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C4bfb1d618c0645908bb508dc8b8616cb%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638538655249471275%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=H93A2ZPGqtXIJxqZe5Xd5vTvNlD5xSXR9C2q2BCmpZ0%3D&reserved=0


 

 
Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS 

  
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do 

not have access to a computer.  
A full archive of printable PDFs are available on the website 

  
 

https://nhsnss.service-now.com/ggc_hr
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhsggc.scot%2Fstaff-recruitment%2Fstaff-communications%2Fcore-brief%2F&data=05%7C01%7CMargaret.Brodie%40ggc.scot.nhs.uk%7C739176cb8fd441d6c96808db9fb5e069%7C10efe0bda0304bca809cb5e6745e499a%7C0%7C0%7C638279375717074338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xLvOnCivewdZr48QEV2uT8JODkesVc4BHbMYAC%2FGEco%3D&reserved=0
https://scottish.sharepoint.com/sites/GGC-eHealth/SiteAssets/Forms/AllItems.aspx?id=%2fsites%2fGGC-eHealth%2fSiteAssets%2fSitePages%2fIS_Main%2fFAQ---IT-Security-v0.2.pdf&parent=%2fsites%2fGGC-eHealth%2fSiteAssets%2fSitePages%2fIS_Main&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8TWFyZ2FyZXQuQnJvZGllQGdnYy5zY290Lm5ocy51a3w0YmZiMWQ2MThjMDY0NTkwOGJiNTA4ZGM4Yjg2MTZjYnwxMGVmZTBiZGEwMzA0YmNhODA5Y2I1ZTY3NDVlNDk5YXwwfDB8NjM4NTM4NjU1MjQ5NTA3NjM2fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=OUFKRmNwbmdmeDFobFJMY2UxQU1nMTBwSVBJVE9oMi8xLzFwcW1jK0pZdz0%3d

